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Kelly,
Thanks for setting this up and taking the time to be out there today as it was pretty hot out.

A few items that I would like to bring to attention.

1. Could you please forward me the DFW revised comment that we have addressed their shrub steppe issues etc.
2. As soon as you received something from DOE please forward on as I would like to get Ed back out there as soon
as possible.  Per DOE today there was at least one site that needed to be reviewed by Ed but if there are multiple
area I would like to consolidate the work into one site visit by Ed.
3. When you get to the point of developing conditions for the project please forward on for our review prior to
noticing.

In conclusion I would like to get an idea on timing getting to the next step and thoughts on when you think we will
go to hearing?

Again, thanks for all the work and time today.

Chad

mailto:bala.ce@gmail.com
mailto:kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:dan.carlson@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:adamsfamily@fairpoint.net

